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The  Centennial Briefing

CONGRATS TO STAFF STAFF SHOUTOUT - ACT PROGRAM

The Library of Congress, National Archives and 
Records Administration, National Endowment for the 
Humanities, National Gallery of Art, National Park 
Service, Smithsonian Institution and United States 
Holocaust Memorial Museum join in commemorating 
and encouraging the study, observance and celebra-
tion of the vital role of women in American history.

To see this amaz-
ing example of 
Women’s impact 
in history visit the 
following link:
h t t p s : / / w w w. -
womenshistory-
month.gov/

WOMEN’S HISTORY MONTH

Bonita Deering
has obtained her

LMFT

Congratulations on your accomplishment! 

Our ACT case manager Kayla, has been putting in 
the extra effort with our ACT clients. They are 
succeeding in their lives due to 
the extra dedication being pro-
vided by Kayla. Kayla is a great 
asset to our ACT team. Thanks 
for you dedication to our ACT 
program.  

The ACT program is a program through Journey for 
our more chronic mental health illness clients. We 
have limited spots in this program and they have to 
be referred by their therapist and approved through 
the ACT team. It provides an increase in support 
from staff and resources.

WHAT’S YOUR FAVORITE GAME??
As we’ve all noticed, we are all spread out far and wide doing the 
good work for our clients and communities. However, we know 
that we don’t get to know eachother as much as we may hope to 
so in an effort to do that throughout 2022 we are going to virtually 
get to know eachother! 

For our SECOND                                 portion of the briefing:

WHAT IS YOUR FAVORITE GAME?!
This can include but is not limited to: board games,

card cames, pc/game consoles; etc!

You: Well, yes I sure do, Jaci! I love games! What do I do next? 
Me: Email your information about your favorite game to play to 
jaciy@centennialmhc.org, and a picture of you playing said game, 
if you want. If you do not have a picture, I will just include your 
staff photo with your information. 

This will all be included in the Briefing for March 21st!! 
Deadline to me: March 17th by Noon.

WeWaNtto
KNOWyou!


